PRINTAAUDIT

The Print Management Company

October 22, 2008

Dan Harmsen

200, 407 8 Avenue SW
Calgary, Alberta
T2P 1E5

Dear Dan,

I wanted to tell you how valuable you’re services have been to Print Audit in our
last two office moves.

You have always worked diligently and persistently to find us space that not only fit
our budget but also met our needs. You really understood how important it was to
us to make sure that we were able to have Mojo, the dog, in the office and be
centrally located in the city. You even managed to address all of the other crazy
things we asked for which I do understand was a tall order.

I really appreciate that you have been great at looking after our interests. You have

always made sure that we were aware of any issues relating to any space that you
showed us so that we could make an informed decision and not get involved in
something that might have a negative impact on Print Audit.

I also want to let you know that your guidance and advice was very much

appreciated. [ relied on you to advise me in matters that I am not familiar with and
you never steered me in the wrong direction.

We are very happy in this new space. Thank you so much for helping us find it.

Please feel free to share this letter as a reference.

Sincerely,

Ly ni‘i_/g@/

Office Manager
Print Audit.

www.printaudit.com

PJLM Software Inc.
Suite 109, 5760 — 9th Street SE, Calgary, Alberta. Canada, T2H 129
Toll Free: 1-877-41-AUDIT (28348) / Fax: 403 249-9471




